## OGSD School Board Meeting – August 7, 2019

The Oro Grande School District held its monthly School Board meeting the evening of Wednesday, Aug. 7, and approved several items affecting students, faculty and parents, including:

- Approving entering into a contract with TechSmart to provide professional development, curriculum and support for computer services.
- Approving entering into a contract with Desert-Mountain SELPA to oversee delivery of specialized services for the 2019-2020 school year for designated Oro Grande School District students and those serviced by the Oro Grande School District.

Additionally, Lani Izumi, the new Executive Director of Nutrition Services, and Laday Smith, the new Director of Student Services, were recognized by Superintendent Heather Griggs and introduced to the Board.

The next OGSD Board meeting is scheduled for 5 p.m. on Sept. 14 in the OGSD Conference Room, 19900 National Trails Highway. For previous agendas and minutes, visit www.orogrande.net.